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PEARL VALLEY APP 

Mobile App Version 3.8.16 is on the way!

This update includes important bug fixes and performance improvements.

What’s New?
✔ Fixed incorrect +27 formatting on international numbers when generating visitor codes.

Stay up to date by checking for app updates regularly!
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HOA OFFICE HOURS - FRIDAY 28 MARCH 2025

Please note that the HOA offices will be closing at 14:00 tomorrow for a staff function.

HOLLOW TINING - APRIL 2025

The Pearl Valley golf course, the driving range, The Valley Restaurant and the Pearl Valley
swimming pool will be closed for the duration of hollow tining from Tuesday, 22 April 2025 up to
and including Friday, 2 May 2025. These facilities will reopen on Saturday, 3 May 2025.

The Pearl Valley gym, Sports Facility and Back's Restaurant and Deli will be open during this
period.

Winter season golf operating hours:
First tee-off time is 08:00 AM with the last 18-hole tee-off time at 1:00 PM.
The driving range will be open from 07:30 AM, and the last balls will be given at 5:30 PM. The
range will close at 06:00 PM.

Please note that the golf course will be closed on Mondays during winter except for the driving
range, which will operate from the members range from 09:00 AM to 06:00 PM.

The pool will remain closed after hollow tining for the winter season.

Mondays:
• The Valley Restaurant: Closed
• Coffee station: 08:00 AM – 3:00 PM
• Halfway House: Closed

Tuesdays – Saturdays: 



• The Valley Restaurant: 08:00 AM – 9:00 PM (last food order & drinks orders at 8:45 PM)
• Halfway House: 07:00 AM – 5:00 PM

Sundays: 
• The Valley Restaurant: 08:00 AM – 7:00 PM (last food order & drinks orders at 6:45 PM)
• Halfway House: 07:00 AM – 5:00 PM

PEARL VALLEY GOLF ACADEMY - YOUTH LADIES GOLF GROUP

We are excited to announce the launch of the Pearl Valley Golf Academy Youth Ladies Golf
Coaching Group! This is a wonderful opportunity for young girls aged 13 to 18 to begin their
journey in the world of golf. Whether they are picking up a club for the first time or looking to
refine their skills, this coaching group is designed to provide a fun and engaging experience while
learning the fundamentals of the game.

Session Details:
- When:  Every Tuesday and Thursday from 17:00 to 18:00
- Where: Pearl Valley Driving Range, Short Game Area, and Pearl Valley Golf Course
- Coach: Sevey Links, PGA-qualified professional.

Why Join?
1. Professional Coaching: Learn from Sevey Links, who brings a wealth of knowledge and
passion for the game.
2. Comprehensive Learning: Sessions cover everything from driving and putting to short game
skills, ensuring a well-rounded approach to developing your golf game.
3. Fun and Social: This is a fantastic opportunity to meet other young ladies with an interest in
golf and to enjoy the sport in a supportive group environment.

For more information or to sign up, please contact Sevey at Sevey.links@pearlvalley.co.za or call
082 314 8014. 
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To get in touch with the Biokineticists, kindly send an email to csbiokineticists@gmail.com 
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CAMELOT SPA AT PEARL VALLEY



Pearl Valley, Golf & Country Estate, Paarl, Cape Town, South Africa
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